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Robin Hood 

 

Thank you for the payments for the Theatre Royal 

trip to see Robin Hood.  If you chose to pay by 

installments, the final payment of £5.50 is due by 

Friday 8
th
 November (tomorrow). 

 

 

 

 
 

Toddler Group 
 

Just to let you know what we’ve got planned for 
Tuesday morning toddler group 9 – 10.30am during 
term time.  All under 5’s welcome (you don’t need a 
child in the school to attend).  
 

22 October Leaf Frames  
Half Term  
5 November Firework painting  
12 November Claywork 
19 November Salt dough shapes  
26 November Card making  
3 December Christmas Trees! 
10 December Toddler Group outing –  

more information to follow 
 

Check out all the new groups on our timetable and 
updates on the weekly newsletters.  
 

Christmas Cooking Club 
 

Thursday 7
th
 November 

3.30 – 4.30pm, £1 per family 
Come along and bake Christmas goodies. 

 
 
 
 

Cross Country 

On Wednesday we hosted a cross country competition on our school field.  We were joined by four other 

schools to run 4 races based on age and gender.  

 

The event was a huge success thanks largely to the fantastic efforts of all the children involved who, despite 

the weather performed with enthusiasm and supported each other brilliantly.  

 

Overall results are as follows and all the children who took part from our school are also listed along with their 

race position.  

 

Year 5 Boys - St Andrews 1, Widewell A 2, Bickleigh Down 3, Horrabridge 4, Widewell B 5, Bere Alston 6 

Year 5 Girls - Horrabridge 1, Widewell A 2, St Andrews 3, Bickleigh Down 4, Widewell B 5, Bere Alston 6 

Year 6 Boys - Widewell A1, Horrabridge 2, St Andrews 3, Bickleigh Down 4, Widewell B 5, Bere Alston 6 

Year 6 Girls - Widewell A 1, St Andrews 2, Bickleigh Down 3, Horrabridge 4, Widewell B 5, Bere Alston 6 

 

Our runners:  Ellie Smith (2), Chloe Thomas (4), Summer Radcliffe (11), Maisy smith (12), Megan Waters (32), 

Hannah Denniston (19), Rebecca Davies (21), Yasmin Mills (23), Alice Marks (20)  

Charlie Palmer (17), Billy Williams (28), Leon Dawes (1), Harvey Teague (6), James Cason (15), Ryan Cleary 

(21), Brandon Taylor (8), George Crouch (2), Asher Flude (8), Nathan Trend (4), Liam Keogh (10), Samuel 

Richards Wilcox (29), Miles Clifford (26), Max Holder (21), Jack Green (27), Ben Stewart (31), Jacob Dale 

Smith (20), James Carlisle (7), Adam Harrison (19), Gaby Booker (1), Lily Sargeant (20), Cara Jamieson (23), 

Nikita Harrison Megraw (25), Charlotte Horton (19), Chelsea O’Connor (4), Abby Turner (9), Caitltyn Williams 

(24), Niah Pender (22), Casey Tamblin (10), Sashka Crichton (14). 

 

 

 

Next week  
week beginning 11 November is Menu week 1 

 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

Poppies are now available from your child’s 

classroom also the school office.  A small 

donation is requested.  

 

Dartmoor Training Centre Residential 

There are still places available on the forthcoming 

residential visit, a deposit of £50 will need to be 

paid to the office as soon as possible.  

Egg Boxes 

Please could Pluto class have any egg boxes 

donated for their technology lessons. 

Children In Need 

On Friday 15 November we are holding a 

Children In Need mufti where anything goes 

(pyjamas, onesies, football kit).  A voluntary 

contribution is requested.  


